
 

 

 Memo 
 

 

To:  Garry Pape, GSP Engineering 

From: Pat O’Mahony, Associate Planner;  910-341-0189 

CC:  File;  

Date:  10/28/2019 

Re:  Triangle Auto Sales Review 2 

The following is a list of comments for review from planning regarding the project.  Please 

provide your corrections as listed below.  Additional review will be required once all the needed 

documents have been provided.  Items or documents not provided on initial submission will be 

subject to further review.  Please contact me for any further questions. 

 

Site Plan Comments: 

 A tree preservation/removal permit is required 

 Provide a pedestrian connection from the proposed sidewalk to the building entrance. 

 A cross access connection is recommended between adjacent properties. 

 


